Dear Professor:

My name is (Coaches Name) and I am the Head (Sport) Coach at Wentworth.  One of your current students, _____________________, is a player on my team. We have reviewed our game schedule along with his/her class schedule and have found the following class conflicts. (DROP IN)

In accordance with the Students Representing Wentworth During Scheduled Class Times Policy, and found in the Academic Catalog https://catalog.wit.edu/university-policies/representing-wentworth/    “[T]here are times when students . . . leave the campus to represent the University and . . . will conflict with a scheduled lab, class, or examination. In these cases, the student is expected to notify the instructor in writing in advance (no later than 48 hours prior to the class to be missed). Faculty should allow the student to make up the missed work without penalty.” 

We ask that our players speak with their professors about their assignments, and we ask that you allow the student-athlete to make up, in a reasonable time, the class work that they may miss. 

If you could please review and make note of the conflicts that would be appreciated. We will make a copy of this letter for your records. 
Please contact Cheryl Aaron, Director of Athletics at aaronc@wit.edu or 617-989-4159 for questions or concerns.
Thank you for time and support of Wentworth Athletics.
Sincerely,
(Coach)
X 1111
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Professors Signature: ______________________________________	Date: _____________
Comments/Concerns: ________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________  

